
Pasco Riverview Seventh-day Adventist Church 
Trust Fund Transfers 

Board action of June 21, 2021 
 

The Board reviewed the implications of its August 17, 2020 action on various Trust Fund 
transfers in light of the possibility of insufficient funds at year-end to make the intended 
transfers. After considerable discussion it was; 

VOTED: To revise Board action of August 17, 2020 by requesting the Treasurer, with effect 
from July 1, 2021, to transfer monthly the budgeted amounts for selected cost centers into 
Trust Funds and to charge all expenses related to these cost centers to the relevant Trust 
Fund. Cost centers to be treated in this way include: Adventurers, Audio Visual, Community 
Services, HVAC, Pathfinders, TCAS Capital Development, Web Network Support, and 
Outreach and Evangelism. 

 
 
 
 


